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Powerex appreciates the opportunity to comment on the material presented at the BP-24/TC-
24 Workshop on May 25th, 2022. 

At the workshop Bonneville presented three options on BPA’s OATT Attachment C.  Bonneville
staff indicated their preferred leaning towards Option #2, which required amendments to
Attachment C to align with pro-forma as well as revisions to outdated information.  Based on
the preliminary information presented by Bonneville, Powerex generally supports the review
of Attachment C and agrees in principle that outdated information should be corrected and
aligned with pro-forma if it is appropriate for BPA and its customers.  Powerex awaits further
information on this topic before providing additional feedback, specifically a redline of
Attachment C and associated ATCID, before determining if the approach described in Option
#2 is appropriate.  Powerex also suggests that the Attachment C redlines be provided earlier
than the August 2022 workshop in order for customers to evaluate the proposed changes.

Regards,

Raj Hundal

Director, Market Policy and Practices | Powerex Corp.
1300 - 666 Burrard Street | Vancouver, BC | V6C 2X8
Direct 604.891.6063| Cell 604.837.2500
Email: raj.hundal@powerex.com
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